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Non-Public Minutes-8 

Selectboard 

Tuesday, September 7, 2021 

 

Selectboard members present: Drew Kellner, Brendan Denehy, Eddie Arnold, Dana 

Ketchen and Steve Russo along with Town Administrator Tad Putney. 

 

237 Route 13 Clean Up 

Eddie asked about the status of removing the structure at the above address.  Tad said he 

reached out to Donna Marsh about 10 days ago and she, in turn, reached out to the new 

owner.  Tad said the owner called him soon after and said he was not aware that the clean 

up included the removal of the building, but his reading of the contract confirms that it is 

required.  Tad said the owner removed the full dumpster within a day of their 

conversation and said he would be removing the structure soon, but no date was given.  

Tad said a demolition permit has been submitted for the job. 

 

 

_________________  _________________  ___________________ 

Drew Kellner   Brendan Denehy  Eddie Arnold 

 

 

_________________  _________________ 

Dana Ketchen   Steve Russo 
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